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  EYFS & Year 1 Newsletter 

Friday 19th May 2023 

What have we been 

learning? 

Nursery 

The children were very excited to 

see our butterflies this week. We 

looked at them closely with a 

magnifying glass before we set 

them free to lay eggs. 

Reception 

This week we have seen our 

butterflies emerge and enjoyed 

feeding them fruit and sugar 

water. We then set them free to 

fly! 

Year 1 

This week we have been learning 

to sing a new song. We enjoyed 

finding the pulse of the song 

using a range of different actions. 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

House Points 

Seacole 
831 

Shakespeare 
757 

Bannister 
847 

Pankhurst 
656 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget…  

EYFS ‘Look at My Learning sessions- Thursday 25th May 

Nursery- 11.15am  /  Reception- 2.30pm 

Year 1 Tea Party- Tuesday 23rd May 2.40pm 

 

Mathematicians of the Week: 
 

Bumblebee - Marwa 

Ladybird – Aaliyu 

Badger – Beatrice 

Hedgehog - Tidus 
 

Thought for the week… 

Should we celebrate 

the Windrush 

Generation more? 

 

 

Helping at Home 

Remember to read at home! House points are awarded to 

children regularly reading outside of school. 

 

 

 

 

 

Fausta 

Check out our school 

website for more exciting 

school news! 

 

 
www.parsloesprimary.co.uk 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Chizi 

Leanna Mushaf Isra 
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